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  Find us at:   45 Hume Street, Gloucester 2422   
                     Tel: 65581303   
        www.gloucester-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 Week 5                 This week’s expectation: Play and Work Safely             Tuesday 16 August 2022 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
15-17/08 Stage 3 Excursion 
25/08  Book Fair 
01/09  NAIDOC Day 
02/09  Fathers’ Day Stall  
07/09  School Photos 
19/09  K-2 Excursion 
 
 
Canteen Days: Monday 
         Wednesday 
             Friday 
 
 
Uniform Shop is open every 

Friday morning 8.30am – 
9.30am. (EFTPOS  

                     now available) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Please check our SkoolBag 
App for updates daily. 
This is the easiest way to 
stay up-to-date with 
school events, last minute 
notices, newsletters and 
all school communications. 

1. Download the app 
2. Create an account 
3. Add our school  

 
  

 

 
Please make sure that 
we have your current 

details. 
 

If anything has changed, 
(address, emergency 

contacts, phone 
numbers etc), please 
advise us as soon as 

possible. 
 

   

 

 

http://www.gloucester-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
We would like to welcome Mrs Donna Langdon who will now be teaching 1B. 
Mrs Bosworth accepted the position of Assistant Principal Curriculum & 

Instruction earlier this year and due to staffing, could not start her new role until a 
suitable replacement could be found. We are very fortunate that Mrs Langdon has joined Gloucester Public School. 

 
 
 
 

 
Book Week is almost here! 

Next week is Book Week and we have a few exciting activities lined up to celebrate this important week, the most 
exciting being the annual Book Fair in our school library. The theme for Book Week 2022 is Dreaming with Eyes Open, 
inspired by the beautiful indigenous picture book, Baby Business, written by Jasmine Seymour. 
  
As mentioned in previous newsletters, book purchasing will be online this year. Students will be visiting the Book Fair 
on either Monday or Tuesday next week and will bring their wish lists home to you. If you would like to purchase 
books, the children will bring home information that explains how to pay online and an order form to return to school 
with your receipt number. Orders must be returned before Thursday 25 August for orders to be filled while the Book 
Fair is at our school. 
  
To assist with ordering we will also be placing photos of the books with a price list on the SkoolBag app. 
The purchase of books either through Book Fair or through our regular Book Club catalogues earns our school rewards 
points that enable us to purchase resources for our school.  
Your support is very much appreciated. 
  
Kim Macdonald, Teacher Librarian 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2022 SCHOOL PHOTOS – Wednesday 7 September 
 

Our school photo day is fast approaching. Yesterday, your child should have received a personalised photo 
envelope. (Stage 3 students will receive theirs on Thursday.) 
Photo envelopes must be returned ON PHOTO DAY with the correct money enclosed if paying by cash.  

No change can be given by the school office. 
It is vital that each child returns his/her own envelope, even if payment is enclosed in a sibling’s envelope. The school 
does not arrange the payment for photos. This is a parent/carer responsibility. 
Parents are encouraged to pay online before the day. However, students are still required to bring their envelopes on 
the day of photography. 

ONLINE PAYMENTS – www.theschoolphotographer.com.au 
Use the online Order Code located on your envelope to make payment 

 
SIBLING PHOTOS – If you would like a sibling photo, these envelopes are available at the office. 

 

Please Note: Online payments for sibling orders are closed by 7.00am on photo day. 
Prior to 9.30am on photo day you can still collect and pay via cash only using a sibling envelope from the school 

office. Phone orders are not available for sibling payments on photo day. 
 

Late Payments – If paying online after photo day for your class portraits, online orders are open via the website for 
you to make payment. 

A late fee applies for all orders placed after the bulk issue of school photos are delivered. 
 

Phone Payments – Call The School Photographer on 9674 9824 – order over the phone via credit card payments. 
(There is a processing fee of $5 for all phone order payments.) 

 

For all student photo order enquiries 
Email – enquiries@theschoolphotographer.com.au or call 9674 9824 

 
 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
mailto:enquiries@theschoolphotographer.com.au


HOCKEY TEAMS TRAVEL TO NEWCASTLE INTERNATIONAL HOCKEY CENTRE TO PLAY IN THE HUNTER FINAL 

Last Friday, our girls’ and boys’ hockey teams travelled to Newcastle to play in the PSSA Hockey Knockout Gala Day at 
the Newcastle International Hockey Centre. There were numerous rounds played at the event, however our teams 
had progressed to the last round known as the Hunter Final. The boys had two wins under their belts, but the girls had 
made it to this position without playing a game. They had been lucky, or unlucky enough, to get forfeits in all previous 
rounds. 

The girls played their game first and for a majority of team members it was the very first game of real hockey that they 
had ever played. It was an evenly matched battle and at full time the score was 0-0 and the game went into overtime. 
Each team headed back onto the field with two less players. It was not long into extra time that Cardiff South Public 
School made a break and scored which meant they had won 1-0. Not bad for our first game of the knockout! 

The boys on the other hand who had already had wins against Barrington Public School and Cundletown Public School 
took to the field with plenty of game experience. They played an outstanding game, bringing their form from the 
previous two rounds to the field. In the first half they were in fine form. Soldiers Point Public School were up 1-0 but 
it was not long until Gloucester levelled the score. It was 2-2 for most of the second half and in the final 33 seconds 
Soldiers Point scored to take the win 3-2. 

It was such a wonderful experience for our students, and we were so proud of how each one of them conducted 
themselves on the field to play the best game of hockey they possibly could. 

We would like to thank the parents who transported their children and those who transported other students. We 
would also like to make a special mention to Mr Bolton for training the students each Wednesday at lunch time and 
for coming to all the games they played. Trevor, thank you for bringing your love of hockey to training each week and 
for going above and beyond your duty for Gloucester Public School! 

The Hockey Knockout Gala Day at the Newcastle International Hockey Centre was an enjoyable day for all involved! 

Melissa Seale and Hayden White 

 

OUR GPS HOCKEY TEAMS 
 

 

Girls:   
Back – Ashleigh Hill, Lara Taylor, Daisy Jennings, Sissy Power, Kara Brooks, Maggie Compton, Sophie Dickson. 
Front – Shirley Guiren, Laney Leu, Gracie Tukuafu, Krickett Jolliffe, Isabella Fisher, Eva Muddle, Jazmyne Rumbel. 



 

 

Boys:  Toby Kellehear, Miller Ribbons, Toby Warwick, Kyan Leu, Liam Wamsley, Charlie Bignell, Christopher Bolton, 

            Matthew Woods, Dean Griffin, Brodie Baker, Jarrah Baker, Benjie Haranto, Sam Griffin. 

 

 

 

 

Boys’ Soccer 
 
Last Wednesday 10/8/22, the boys’ 
soccer team played Pacific Palms 
Public School, at Gloucester soccer 
fields. We (GPS) won 4-3 with the 
goals scored by Jarrah Baker, and Eli 
Soupidis. The GPS goalie (myself) was 
reported as playing a superb game, 
saving at least a dozen goals.  
On behalf  of the team, we would like 
to thank Mr Kemp for training and 
supporting us at the game and Mr 
Carpenter for also coaching us at 
lunchtimes. 
We can’t wait until the next game. 
Brodie Baker (Captain) 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
        
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Class & Expectation Awards Term 3 Week 4 

    Kindergarten: Isobel Morrison, Kade Galvin, Lachlan Sansom, Jayce Beaton, 
                             Ace Baker, Rhys McDonald 

1B:  Jacob Grant, Oscar Castles,  
        Matthew Plater 

1K:  Hazel Sweeny, Max Capararo, 
         Axel Codreanu 

2A:  Matilda Kellner, Aria Jory, Ryan Stanton     2S:  Emily Perry, Adam Stanton, 
         Matilda Wooster, Kiarah Grosser  



 
  

3/4L: Scarlett Taylor, Hunter Williams, 
           Miley Baker 

3/4H: Leo De Angelis, Audrey Sweeny 

3/4S: Isabella Guiren, Eli Holden, 
           Ryan Hodgess 

3/4W: Emma Beahan, Khloe Blanch, 
            Peter Clinch, Cooper Harris 

5/6G: Paddy Doolan, Emma Warner, 
           Samira Soupidis, Eli Stuckings 

5/6K: Xander Galvin, Braxton Leczkowski, 
           Logan Fisher 

5/6M: Justin Boorer, Samuel Burns, 
            Janella Brooks, Ajay Jolliffe 

5/6S: Shyanne Henrickson, Tyler Hobbins, 
            Joshua Stanton 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 



GLOUCESTER PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C ASSOCIATION 

AGENDA 25/7/2022 

Meeting opened- 7:09pm 

Attendance: As per attendance book 

Minutes: minutes from the previous meeting moved to be correct 

Moved: R.E. Seconded: J.H. 

Business arising: 

· Polo Shirts ordered for Uniforms 

· 2 x upright Freezers have been ordered to replace the chest freezer in the canteen 

· Received a donation from the community shop for the “COW” (laptop charging station). This will now be ordered. 

· S.M. has followed up about the mural edu graphics 

Moved: S.M. Seconded: T.J. 

Correspondence: No Correspondence 

Moved: S.M Seconded: J.H. 

Uniform: No Report. Thank you to T.J. for being in there on Friday. Polos have been ordered 

Moved: E.C. Seconded: J.H. 

Fundraising: see report: 

Moved: R.E Seconded: E.C. 

Treasurer’s Report: see report 

Moved: S.M. Seconded: R.E. 

Canteen Report: see report 

Moved: R.E. Seconded: T.J. 

Principals Report: see report 

General Business: 

· S.M. moved a motion to pay the P&C insurances, motion carried and the invoices to passed on to K.S. and the 
bookkeeper. 

· Uniform Shop Promotion – changes need to be made to H.L and S.M. 

· J.H. moved a motion to choose My School Connect as the company for the online canteen and contact will be made 
with the company to gain further information. J.H. moved this motion, Second S.M and the motion passed. 

Moved: S.M. Seconded: R.E. 

Meeting closed at 8:35pm 

Next General Meeting to be held – 22nd August 2022 
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